ESTUDIO MUNIZ S. CIVIL de R. L.

September 11, 2019

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO
statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions
with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or
expected outcomes.

We have taken a while drafting, sharing, and publishing our COP report because the workload
of the committees set up by our firm to deal with the UN Global Compact concerns has increased
during the last year.

In view that we don’t want to miss valuable work carried out by these committees, we hereby
request an extension of the deadline in order to be able to publish our COP report describing
the efforts and progress that our firm is making to implement the UN Global Compact principles.
Our new COP report will be published on the website of the UN Global Compact by October 30"
at the latest.

Sincerely yours,
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Communications manager
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